MINUTES

HART COUNTY BOARD OF FAMILY AND CHILDREN SERVICES

The monthly meeting of the DFCS Board was held on Wednesday, May 28, 2008 at the DFCS building. 

Attending were Will Carter, Chairperson, Dorothy Fouch, and Alice Worthan. 

The minutes of the April meeting were approved as presented. 

The Director reported as follows: 

1. Hope Picard was selected for the vacant FICM I position and starts June 2, 2008. 

2. Regina Mize will move to the Services Section and handle CPS referrals and general services. 

3. Building repairs will be undertaken soon. 

4. Have requested the Food Stamp profile for Hart County.  We have the state and region. 

5. GA Shines training was discussed.  Hart DFCS will be a site for several counties. 

6. Hart will do a Customer Service Survey June 2-6, 2008. 

7. Monthly Activity Report presented and discussed. 

Ms. Worthan reported that two workers had talked down to some clients.  We discussed and Director asked Mrs. Worthan to give them his direct phone number and ask them to call him. 

Mr. Carter suggested agency do a customer survey of agencies.  This will be done soon. 

Ms. Worthan stated she was interested in becoming a foster parent.  The Director told her he would let the Resource Development worker know. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:00 PM.
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